
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0425

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 10/11/2022

Development:

Location :

Alterations to previously approved development (Reg. Refs. 5D16A/0269 and 5D18A/O285) comprising; 

Retention permission for: (i) an increase in the number of residential apartment units from 37 to 42 units now 

consisting of 2 one-bedroom units, 34 two-bedroom units, and 6 three-bedroom units, and; (ii) all associated site 

and engineering works necessary to facilitate the development; Planning permission for: (i) the amalgamation of 

unit nos. 22 and 23 and the amalgamation of unit nos. 34 and 33; (ii) internal alterations to provide for an 

increased quantum of storage space; (iii) alterations to private amenity spaces to provide for extension of ground 

floor private courtyards and balconies, of unit nos. 6-11, 17-20, 22-25, 27-30, 32-35, and 37-40 and the addition 

of private amenity spaces to unit nos. 12-16, 21, 26, 31, 36, and 41-42; (iv) the provision of fire escape stairs from 

the third floor to the fourth floor; (v) revisions to the permitted site layout to now provide for 50 car parking 

spaces (inclusive of 3 disabled parking spaces and 5 electric vehicle charging spaces); (vi) the provision of 110 

residential bicycle spaces (88 residential bicycle spaces and 22 visitor bicycle spaces); (vii) relocation of bin store 

from eastern boundary wall to northern boundary wall; (viii) landscaping, including communal public open space 

comprising 1 playground (583sq.m total), and all associated boundary treatments, and; (ix) all associated site and 

engineering works necessary to facilitate the development.

Larkfield House, Coldcut Road, Liffey Valley, Dublin 22



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Maria O'Dwyer

23/12/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

Irish Water requests that any grant of permission will be conditioned as follows:

            

1. The applicant shall sign a connection agreement with Irish Water prior to the commencement 

of the development and adhere to the standards and conditions set out in that agreement.

2. All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices.

3. Any proposals by the applicant to divert or build over existing water or wastewater services 

shall be submitted to Irish Water for written approval prior to works commencing.

4. Separation distances between the existing Irish Water assets and proposed structures, other 

services, trees, etc. have to be in accordance with the Irish Water Codes of Practice and Standard 

Details.

Reason: To ensure adequate provision of water and wastewater facilities.




